

# **Welcome Parents!**

## The 2022-2023 Fairfax PTSA Board is Here for You

President: Laura Buice

1<sup>st</sup> Vice President: Rowena Peraranda-Askins

2<sup>nd</sup> Vice President: Nita Anand

Treasurer: Naghmeh Platenberg

Corresponding Secretary: Heather Rupp

Recording Secretary: Frank Manja

Parliamentarian: Zenobia Geadah

Membership Committee Chairs:

Miranda Adams

Debbie Reinsel

president@fairfaxptsa.org 1vp@fairfaxptsa.org 2vp@fairfaxptsa.org

treasurer@fairfaxptsa.org

correspondingsecretary@fairfaxptsa.org recordingsecretary@fairfaxptsa.org parliamentarian@fairfaxptsa.org

membership@fairfaxptsa.org

Visit our website for the calendar and other current information about Fairfax High and contact us with any additional questions.

If we don't know the answer, we will find it for you!

Join us at PTSA meetings to hear a report from our principal and other valuable updates about what's happening at FHS. Typically, meetings will be at 7pm in the FHS Library on the 3<sup>rd</sup> Tuesday of the month.

# Join the PTSA!



www.fairfaxptsa.org

#### Why?

- Membership dues and donations fund the entire PTSA operating budget. We sponsor Teacher/Staff Appreciation Events, guest speakers for students and parents, Science Fair, Wellness Week, vision and hearing screening and much, much more!
- Your dues directly support FHS students and teachers, funding teacher technology and training, student scholarships and volunteer awards.
- PTSA involvement keeps you informed and connected at FHS.
- PTSA membership gives you a voice through the VA State PTA and National PTA.

#### Dues paid online or by check to FHS PTSA:

- Parent/Adult membership: \$15
- Teacher/Staff Membership: \$10
- Student Membership: \$6

#### Join PTSA and/or Donate!

https://fairfaxhs.memberhub.com/store

# **Volunteer Challenge:**

The PTSA encourages all parents to get involved at Fairfax. There are lots of ways to help and if every family donated just **one hour**, FHS would have over **2000 helping hands!** 

- Volunteering at school or donating food for events helps stretch the budget and offer additional opportunities for students and staff! Start today by supporting the FHS Staff Back to School Breakfast: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d49a5a62e a0fe3-teacher
- Reach out to the PTSA, your student's coaches, booster organizations and club leaders to ask how you can help. Parents of seniors can also support the All Night Grad Celebration.
- Volunteering opportunities start in August and are year-round, daytime, evenings and weekends!



## Please support PTSA with a donation!

We do not fundraise and rely exclusively on membership dues and donations.

Fairfax PTSA is a 501(c)(3) organization. Your donation is tax deductible.